
  

 
 

August 24-26, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Virologists, 
 
The 20th Smögen Summer Symposium on Virology takes place August 24-26, 2023. The general 
Symposium format will be the same as previous years, with particitation in Smögen and also online. The 
scientific program will include Keynote lectures from outstanding national and international experts in 
various fields of Virology. Another important part of the Symposium are the short oral presentations 
representing Scandinavian Virology research, ranging from basic to applied Virology to Clinical Virology. 
Also the social program will aim at keeping to previous traditions. 
 
We have so far succeeded in engaging four excellent keynote lecturers: 
 
Dr. Emma Thomson, University of Glasgow, Glasgow, UK 
 
Dr. Hugo Zeberg, Karolinska Institutet, Stockholm, Sweden  
 
Dr. Gunilla Karlsson-Hedestam, Karolinska Institutet, Stockholm, Sweden  
 
and Dr. Ralf Bartenschlager, Heidelberg University, Heidelberg, Germany  
 
 
Dr. Emma Thomson’s research focuses on the mechanisms behind spontaneous clearance of early 
hepatitis C infection. Dr. Emma Thomson also works on new and emerging viral infections in Africa as 
well as detecting Adenovirus and Adeno-associated virus 2 in children with non-A-E hepatitis. 
 
Dr. Hugo Zeberg’s works with Dr. Svante Pääbo studying gene flow from Neandertals and Denisovans 
into modern humans. He also studies genetic predisposition to infectious diseases, such as COVID-19 
 
Dr Gunilla Karlsson’s research is focused on anti-viral immune responses and immunogenetics. A 
central question is how immunoglobulin germline gene variation shapes the naïve B cell repertoire and 
how this affects functional immune responses. 
 
Dr. Ralf Bartenschlager’s research revolves around virus-host interactions and is focused on the 
molecular and cellular biology underlying the HCV replication cycle. In the last few years, they have 
expanded the scope and included other medically relevant viral pathogens: flaviviruses such as Dengue 
virus and Zika virus, hepatitis B and D virus and, very recently, SARS-CoV-2. 
 
The Second Circular with more detailed information will be sent to all of you having received this 
message. Those who have not received the present message, please reply to kristina.nystrom@gu.se 
with text "Add to Smögen mailing list”. The Symposium is organized by the Virus- och Pandemifonden -  



Swedish Society for Virology. For a list of the Board members please consult the homepage: 
http://www.swedishvirology.se. 
 
The Registration Fee is "All inclusive" as per previous years. Electronic registration will be announced in 
the next email, via the Society Homepage (see above). The homepage will be continuously updated 
during early. The Organizers wish to acknowledge the fruitful cooperation with our local partners, 
including Smögens Hafvsbad, Bröderna Samuelsson Fiskexport AB (Samuelsson Bros. Seafood Plaza), 
and D Folkesson Consulting AB. 
 
Best regards 
Kristina Nyström 
(For the Organizing Committee) 
 
This message is sent to former participants and others who have expressed interest in the meeting. To 
unsubscribe, please return an e-mail message with ”Unsubscribe” in the Subject Field. 


